From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 23 December 2016 10:34
To: Planning

Subject: FW: PA 29 Leighton Road
Patrick Marfleet

Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222

| flin]ELS

From:

Sent: 29 November 2016 09:00
To: Marfleet, Patrick

Subject: PA 29 Leighton Road

Dear Patrick Marfleet,
re. 29 Leighton Road, PA 2016/4487/P

We are pleased to see that, following my representations to you about a week ago, the public
notice regarding this revised Planning application has been changed. It is now clear that it
relates to 29 Leighton Road and not - as confusingly appeared from the earlier notice - to nos.
29 and 27. Thank you for rectifying this.

T also note, however, that the " Associated reference' 2016/6147/L, which appeared on the
earlier notice and referred to the status of n0.27 as a Listed building, has now disappeared
entirely from the public notice. I do trust that the Council's requirement that the applicant for
n0.29 obtains Listed Building consent for his proposed work affecting the party wall with
n0.27 is still firmly in the Council's records?

Kind regards,

Gillian Lansdown



